

The Friendship Co. Newsletter 2016

Dear Parents.

We are so excited to have the warm, spring weather. The children will be taking full advantage of running energy off on the playground. Reminder... please send your child in closed-toed shoes; tennis shoes are perfect! Also, your child's clothes may get dirty from playing outside so please do NOT send them to school in their Sunday's best. All girls need to wear tights/leggings/bloomers under their dress or shirt. Thank you!!

Conferences

We will be conducting Parent-Teacher Conferences in the next few weeks. Feel free to sign up with your child's teacher to check on their educational status. They will comparing your and our Ages & Stages. Please look below for the week that your child's class is having conferences.



keys

April 11-15 -Leap Frog and Cuddle Bugs

April 18– 22 -Curious Monand Puddle Ducks

April 25-29 - Busy Bears and Honey Bees

IPM Plan

Our pest inspection will be on Friday, April 8 at 6:00 p.m. You will find a copy of our Integrated Pest Management Plan in your Parent Hand-



Spring Program

Sunday, May 22 is our annual Spring Program. Don't forget

to mark your calendars for this special event. It will be held in the church

Fellowship Center at 6:00 P.M. All students will be participating in this final program of the school year.



Book Orders

Scholastic book orders are due Friday, April 29th. You can order

online at scholastic.com/bookelubs. Our school code is 2KVQ2. Or attach the magazine copy to a check written out to **The Friendship Company** and place them in the manila folder outside of Ms. Meagan's office. Thank you!



Mother's Tea

On Friday, May 6th at 10:00 a.m., the children who will be going to kindergarten this fall will be spon-

soring a Mother's Tea.

This event is for graduates and their mothers only. You won't want to miss this event! It is such a special time for you and your child. (Children in the Leap Frog class who will be returning next year will participate in the Mother's Tea next year.)

If you cannot attend the Mother's Tea, please ask a grandmother, friend, dad, or neighbor to fill in for you so your child will not feel left out!

Worship Service

Worship service this month will be on Friday, April 1st; Thursday, April 7th; Wednesday April 13th; Thursday, April 21st; and Friday, April 29th. Just a reminder - if you haven't yet turned in your registration forms and fees for 2016-2017, they are due **Friday, April 8th.** Thank you!!

Coming Events

Friday, April 8
Pest Inspection

April 11-29
Parent-Teacher Conferences

Thursday, April 29
Scholastic Book Orders Due

Friday, May 6 Mother's Tea at 10:00am

> Friday, May 13 Trike-a-Thon

Sunday, May 22 Spring Program at 6:00pm